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Policy SA5: Housing Allocations

03/12/2022 via Web

The proposal to build 81 houses south of Stafford (Weeping Cross) should be removed from the Plan. It is contrary to the
Open Countryside Policy, uses productive agricultural land, will generate higher traffic flows on the narrow and
dangerous Acton Hill Road which will inevitably be used for access to the M6 at Junction 13, generate further traffic
flows through Acton Trussell to the detriment of local residents and set a precedent for further similar development to
the west and south compounding the issues already set out.

Delete the proposal for 81 houses south of Stafford (Weeping Cross).
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Written Representation

None
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